
 

 

 

 

 

July 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

ADMISSION TO VICTORIA JUNIOR SCHOOL – SEPTEMBER 2023 

Welcome, we are delighted that your child will be joining Victoria Junior School. 

We want your child to settle quickly into Victoria Junior School and this pack contains information 

that we hope will help that process. It gives the answers to many of the day-to-day enquiries we 

receive from parents and carers. 

We are aware that from time to time there are other questions which may be of concern. Please 

do not hesitate to contact us. Our aim, like yours, is to ensure that your child benefits from all that 

this school has to offer. 

We look forward to working with you and your family. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

D.Lee 

Mr David Lee 

Headteacher 

 


